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CHARTING THE COURSE: 2022 HAI REBASELINE 

 

    2022 HAI Rebaseline Blast Email 

 
Email sent to: all Patient Safety Component NHSN users  
Email sent on: November 18th, 2024  

 

 

The NHSN Rebaseline Team has exciting news to share! The first group of Standardized Infection Ratio 

(SIR) reports using the new 2022 baseline will be available in the NHSN Patient Safety Component by 

the end of this week. This first group will consist of reports for the following healthcare-associated 

infections (HAI):  

• MRSA bacteremia LabID Event  
• SSI Complex 30-day model for adult inpatient colon (COLO) and abdominal hysterectomy (HYST) 

 

A follow-up email will be sent to all NHSN Patient Safety Component users once the new reports are 

available. This subsequent email will provide information about upcoming training opportunities and 

newly posted educational materials that will help NHSN users utilize and interpret these new reports. 

 

A quick reminder that the new SIR reports are being made available in the NHSN application for 

internal use by your facility and/or Group. No timeline has been announced regarding the adoption of 

the 2022 baseline SIRs by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). The 2015 baseline 

SIR reports will continue to be available in NHSN, and the 2015 baseline SIRs continue to be used for 

current CMS programs.  

 

 

 

 


